
 
2/11/2019 

Hey Band!  
 

 
1. Our final regular season Pep Band game is Thursday, February 14th. The sign-up form is 

in Schoology. It’s Senior Night for the team and dance, we look forward to seeing you in 
your Senior (Citizen) Night clothes! 
 

2. The Jazz Band is performing at Oskar Blues (Longmont) at 7:30 PM on February 20. 
Seating upstairs is limited so if you want to check out the performance, you’ll want to 
arrive early.  
 

3. The Symphonic Band is performing at the Colorado Bandmasters Association Concert 
Band Northern Regionals on March 6th. We perform at 3:30 PM at Fossil Ridge HS in Fort 
Collins. A detailed document was shared with Symphonic Band Families. The 
performances are open to the public and it’s free to attend! 
 

4. March 7th is our next Band Concert. We will feature our Symphonic Band and Concert 
Band! March 12th is our next Jazz Concert and we will feature the Mead MS Jazz Band! 

 
5. We are looking for students interested in performing a solo or small ensemble piece at 

the March 7th Band Concert! Talk to Mr. Lemons if you’re interested. 
 

6. The Music Department is finalizing bus requests and reserving housing for the Canon 
City Festival. We will send out official documents and info as soon as possible.  

 
 
 


